
 
 

 
 

 
May 27, 2015 

 
 
 
Mr. Larry Teahon, Manager  
SHEQ 
Cameco Resources 
Crow Butte Operation 
86 Crow Butte Road 
P.O. Box 169 
Crawford, Nebraska 69339-0169 
 
SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO LICENSE CONDITION 11.11 REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL 

INFORMATION, CROW BUTTE RESOURCES, INC., CRAWFORD, 
NEBRASKA, LICENSE SUA-1534 (TAC L00762) 

 
Dear Mr. Teahon: 
 
By letter dated April 27, 2015 (Agencywide Documents Access and Management System  
(ADAMS) accession # ML15131A028), Cameco Resources Crow Butte Operation (Cameco) 
submitted a response to a request for additional information (RAI) for license condition (LC) 
11.11 to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff transmitting a proposed schedule 
for completing the RAI.  This letter requests additional details on Cameco’s proposed schedule 
for responding to the RAI. 
 
LC 11.11 requires the submittal of the details of Cameco’s airborne effluent and environmental 
monitoring program as well as additional details on public and occupational exposure 
monitoring.  The NRC staff requires this information to complete its assessment of Cameco’s 
demonstration of compliance with applicable regulatory requirements.  Please provide the NRC 
staff with a rationale for not responding to the RAI earlier than July 1, 2015 as indicated in your 
April 27, 2015 letter. 
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Agency Rules of Practice and Procedure,” a 
copy of this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public 
Document Room or from the Publicly Available Records component of NRC’s Agencywide 
Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC 
Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
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If you have any questions, please contact me at 301-415-6443, or by e-mail at 
Ronald.Burrows@nrc.gov. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

/RA/ 
Ronald A. Burrows, Project Manager 
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch 
Division of Decommissioning, Uranium Recovery, 
  and Waste Programs 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety 
  and Safeguards 

 
Docket No.:   40-8943 
License No.:  SUA-1534 
 
 
cc:  
D. Miesbach, NDEQ 
D. Pavlick, CBR 
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